Minister Dacic meets with delegation of the Diplomatic Trade Union
Thursday, 29 December 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic
received the delegation of the Diplomatic Trade Union of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Minister Dacic underlined that he fully supported the work of the Union as well as its
suggestions aimed at promoting the activity of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the position of
its employees.

Both sides noted that there was mutual readiness to engage further in resolving issues of the
employees, agreeing in this context to continue the communication between the leadership of
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the Union.




